

From:

blueyesskyward@aol.com

Sent:

Saturday, February 04, 2012 2:40 PM

To:

Steve Huebert

Subject:

Testimony regarding possible changes to KUCIOBORA-SB114

This was sent to me but intended for Committee Chair Steve Huebert. I am forwarding it to him. Nila Ridings

In my community many spend winters away and without mailing them in advance, they would not be aware of meetings. Also many do not use email.

I do not notice posted signs in our community as the number of those do not pertain. There are board members in many communities that do not have everyone's best interest in mind. Any laws already on the books to protect homeowners was most likely a difficult process to get in place. Any changes requiring less on behalf of the HOA would be a big step backwards.

Carol Kleweno

Olathe, Kansas

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

House Local Government
Date 1-17 2012
Attachment 9